
From: melodiebelle1 [mailto:melodiebelle1@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 2:31 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern pass 
 
 
Hi, 
 
My name is Kathy Ballas and I live on Guay Street, Concord.  I am opposed to the Northern pass 
towers to be installed close to my home and The Mall area.  I would vote for underground wires 
to be installed instead. 
 
Thank you, kb 
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